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 Please join us on Monday 2nd July for 
our celebration assembly to see your 

child get their certificate. KS1 at 9:10am 

and KS2 at 2:50pm 

Class Creative Learner of the Week 

6T Logan L 

6H Zara F 

5M Esme B 

5G Phoebe N 

4E Luke W 

4S Bryan O 

3C Weronika K 

3F Jayden R 

2P Georgia F 

2S Kacey-leigh D 

1B Evie-Grace B 

1H Sienna-Mae B 

RC Esme H 

RS Katie P-W 

Class Key Stage Award 

KS1– 2P Cody D 

KS2 - 3C Kymani N 

The staff and governors hope that everyone has a lovely weekend.    

On Monday 25th June, the two Year 3 classes went to Yorkshire Wildlife Park. It was an early start, arriving 
in school at 8.15am, but well worth it. We got there at 10am and already it was very warm, but we had our 
sun cream, water and hats to keep us cool. We split into our groups and went off exploring for the many 

creatures that live there. Some of the highlights included the polar bears enjoying a cooling splash in their 
lake, feeding time with the wallabies and the prowling tigers! Other exciting parts of the day were visiting 

the shop, the play areas and of course lunch 
time. We got back to school at 4.45pm after 
a much quieter 
journey back. I 

imagine everyone 
slept well that 

night! Thanks to 

The Beatles wrote about a Long and Winding Road. 
Y6 had a long and winding road on the way to Whitby 
on Wednesday except theirs was in a coach with the 
glorious North Yorkshire Moors passing by outside 

like some scene from Heartbeat.  

The bright sunshine was deceptive in its appearance 
as the cool breeze whipped off the North Sea causing 

the adults to shiver and the kids not to notice in the 
slightest.  

Down the 199 Steps (oh yes, counted to within 10 by 
all) and into Robertson’s Fish and Chip restaurant, 
the venue for the delicious, home-caught feasting 

before heading to the beach. 

 Many braved the sea, jumping the waves and 
splashing around not to mention Farfield’s answer to 

Baywatch with Miss Tomkins and Mr Hillam patrolling; 
many dug holes and all generally just enjoyed being 

near the coast.  

Alas, these trips do come to an end. A quick change 
and ice-cream before trooping up the stairs to the 

whale bones and onto the coach, bound inland to the 
landlubbers of Bradford. 



 

 

 

A very Happy Birthday to: 
Amber P (Nur) Christina E ,Faith J  

& Kaycii O in (Yr2) and Mrs Nichols who 
all celebrated a 

birthday this week! 

DATES EVENTS 

EVERY         
TUESDAY 

STAY AND PLAY IN FAMILY LEARNING    
CENTRE 9-10:30 

EVERY OTHER       
THURSDAY  

DROP IN WITH THE SCHOOL NURSE—    
8:30-9:30 in the Family Learning Centre 

EVERY FRIDAY  COFFEE MORNING 9-10 

EVERY MONDAY 
AND FRIDAY  

8-8:50 

FOOTBALL DROP INS IN THE MUGA FOR 
ALL CHILDREN. 

YOU MUST HAVE BREAKFAST FIRST! 

03/07/2018 NURSERY SPORTS DAY—9-10am or 12:30-
1:30pm. COME ALONG AND JOIN THE FUN! 

06/07/2018 RECEPTION SPORTS DAY—09:30-10:30 am 

04/07/2018 WHOLE SCHOOL TRANSITION DAY 

06/07/2018 SUMMER FAYRE AFTER SCHOOL  

 

w/c 09/07/2018 

SPORTS WEEK Y1-6. PLEASE COME AND 
JOIN YOUR CHILD’S PE LESSON 

Absence line: If your child 
is going to be absent or 

late for school, please let 

us know by 9.10am 

Ring: 01274 678545 or                                        
07860775441          

(accepts texts) 

Dinner money queries, Tel: 01274 673056 

 

Attendance prize winners  

Congratulations to Michael, Abigail and 
Ruby Leigh in (KS1) and Trysten ,Kiara 
and Sarah in KS2 who won the weekly 
attendance prizes. All children with 
100% attendance have their name entered weekly 
to win a prize.  

Attendance for last week 18/06/2018 to 22/06/2018. 

 

Congratulations to: class RS (96.9%) in KS1, and 6T (97.3%) in KS2 who had the highest attendance for 
last week. Our total attendance for the last week was 94.5%.  
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GOLDEN TICKETS 

Congratulations to Harry L (1H) who          
received a Golden Ticket this week.  

A golden ticket is given to children for        

Sports week 

As you can see our field is only partly in use and there 
are a few dips in the ground which means that the field is 

not yet fit for sprint races. 

This year for sports week you are invited to join your 
child's class in a PE lesson instead. 

This term years 1 to 6 are all doing athletics.  

Nursery & Reception will be doing a range of activities. 

Nursery - 3rd July : 9-10am  or 12:30-1:30pm 

Reception - 6th July 09:30-10:30 

Week commencing 9th July as follows for Y1-6 : 

 

 
DATE 9:30-10:30 10:30-11:30 1:30-2:30 

MON 9/7 3F 1H 4E/4S 

TUES 10/07  1B 5G/5M 

WED 11/07 3C 2P 6T/6H 

FRI 13/07   2S 


